
.

I

p nee,
/ o UNITED STATES
! ' ,i NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

|s REGION V.:

- 8,%
4 1460 MARIA LANE. SUITE 210 lD,o WALNUT CREEK. CALIFORNIA 94596 I

*.. *

.

0 .-| ., ;; ;r .fv. I

Docket No. 50-528

Arizona Public Service Company
P. O. Box 21666
Phoenix, Arizona 85836

Attention: E. E. Van Brunt, Jr.
Vice President, Nuclear Production

Gentlemen:
,

Subject: NRC Inspection

This refers to the inspection conducted by Ms. G. M. Temple, Team Leader, and
other NRC team members of this office on September 24-27, 1984, of activities
authorized by NRC Construction Permit No. CPPR-141, and to the discussion of
our findings held by Ms. Temple with Messrs. T. Woods and E. E. Van Brunt,

'

Jr., and other members of your staff at the conclusion of the inspection.

Areas examined during this inspection are described in the enclosed inspection
report. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of selective
examinations of procedures and representative records, interviews with
personnel, and observations by the inspectors.

No significant deficiencies or violations of NRC requirements were identified
within the scope of this inspection.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this letter and the enclosure
will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.
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